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Estelle Fennell for Supervisor Campaign Headquarters 
Grand Opening 

 
 
Please join Estelle Fennell at the Grand Opening of her new Fortuna 

Campaign Headquarters at 1151 Main Street this coming Saturday, 

April 7th from 10 to 2.  
 

Held in conjunction with the 4th Annual Fortuna Spring Fling, this will 
be an opportunity to meet and talk with Estelle and have a piece of 

cake in celebration of her birthday. There will be cotton candy, 
cookies, punch and games for the kids,and a chance for adults to 

share with Estelle their thoughts and concerns about the future of our 
beautiful community. 

 

Estelle’s campaign for Supervisor has garnered widespread support 

and hundreds of endorsements from throughout the 2nd District. Voters 
want a strong leader who will represent our district fairly and 

effectively while Promoting Economic Growth, Adopting Sensible Land 
Use Policies, and Prioritizing Public Safety, Fire Protection, our Roads 

and Environment. 
 

Estelle can be reached through her website – www.EstelleFennell.org 

or at 923-1013.  

 


